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As part of the “Roadmap to Recovery,” Yolo County has amended the  

current shelter-in-place order to allow for certain outdoor recreational  

activities to resume that are deemed low risk for spreading COVID-19. 

• Golf Courses 

• Fishing 

• Boat Ramps 

• Archery/Hunting Clubs  

These activities still require social distancing,  

face covering guidance (if applicable), and good hygiene practices.   

 

Yolo County residents are still under the shelter-in-place order  

and should only leave their home for essential purposes.  

An extension of the order will be announced in the near future.  

Community indicators related to COVID-19 are being closely monitored.  Indicators  

include: community-based cases, deaths, hospitalizations, and overall healthcare  

capacity. If indicators worsen, then restrictions will be put back in place.  

Icons from https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html  

Important to Know 

Outdoor Recreational Activities That May Now Resume 

For additional information on the “Roadmap to Recovery” plan and the COVID-19  
community indicators, visit www.yolocounty.org/coronavirus-roadmap  

http://www.yolocounty.org/coronavirus-roadmap

